
 

 

 

Patient Participation Group Membership  

Expression of Interest  

Thank you for expressing an interest in becoming a member of our Patient Participation Group 

(PPG). There are two types of membership:  

1 Standard membership -attendance at a meeting every other month alternating between day and 

evening. It is essential that you are able to attend at least 50% of these meetings to qualify as a 

standard member.  

2 Virtual Patient Participation Group. When we have a vacancy on our Standard Membership you 

will be asked if you wish to change your membership option. To be a member of the Virtual 

Membership group it is essential that you have access to emails and a computer as all documents 

will be sent electronically. Virtual members are encouraged to attend events and take part in 

activities as and when possible even though they do not attend meetings. We do have just one 

meeting a year where we ask virtual members to try and attend.  

If you are interested in becoming a Standard or Virtual Member please contact me by any of the 

methods listed below. I will be in touch as soon as possible following your request to become either 

a Standard or Virtual member.  

You may like to attend a meeting to see how everything works before committing yourself to 

membership. Should you wish to discuss this further and/or attend a meeting then please contact 

me by either of the methods below. There may be a delay between you leaving your details and my 

reply so please be patient.  

The contact details are:  

Email: ppgwaterloo@gmail.com  

Via Reception at the practice . Please leave all your contact details and ask the Receptionist to pass 

them on. Via the PPG box at side of PPG Noticeboard. Please complete one of the slips in the plastic 

wallet and post in the box.  

Thank you for your interest in joining Waterloo Surgery PPG and I look forward to working with you 

in the near future.  

Many thanks  

Joan  

Chair of Waterloo PPG 


